
1

Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Friday, April 24, 2015 12:23 PM
To: 'Delongliu'
Cc: Adriana@Waterboards Yanez; val@alfaenv.com
Subject: RE: 1716 Webster at. Alameda

Hi Delong, 
Thank you for the update on the project status.  With the hope that the additional time will allow a review of the case 
by the state, I have revised the submittal date to July 24, 2015.  That should allow enough time for the review, get in 
the field to collect the data, and generate a report. 
Regards, 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Delongliu [mailto:delongliu@yahoo.com] 
Sent: Monday, April 20, 2015 10:32 AM 
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health 
Cc: Adriana@Waterboards Yanez; val@alfaenv.com 
Subject: 1716 Webster at. Alameda 
 
Mark 
 
Unfortunately I have to write you again ask for another extension of our work because state ust fund just told us they 
need another month to review our application (we submitted all the docs they needed so far. They just need more 
time to review) 
 
I have copied this email to state UST fund officer Adriana Yanez too. You can contact her if you have any questions 
about our state fund process 
 
So sorry bother you again. As this project cost so much money which we as a small business man just do not have 
and have to rely on the state fund money.  Pls grant us another extension  
 
Thank you very much for the understanding  
 
Delong liu 
 
 


